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Dear Legislature- 

 

I'm writing to convey my sincere opposition to HB3075.  While its intent is increased 

safety, it does absolutely nothing to actually increase public safety.  We know from 

our adjacent states that magazine capacity limits, permits to purchase, and waiting 

periods have done nothing to affect violent crime rates, having only affected law 

abiding citizens and the law enforcement agencies charged with the impossible task 

of meaningful enforcement.  Please, do not create criminals out of your current law-

abiding citizens. 

 

Regards, 

Stephen J. Full 

Lane County Resident 


